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Summer just keeps rolling along. Just like last year - the air is
filled with smoke, the masks are on, and the daily news isn’t
very good. At least we have our nice neighborhood to deal
with it all from.

Though you’re probably sick of hearing it as much as I am
getting sick of saying it, the Cabana project moves along at
the speed of bureaucracy. Hopefully soon some dirt will be
moved. Hope to have a better update at the next meeting.

Not much more to report. Hope everyone is being safe out in
the world and at home. If you’re vaccinated, THANK YOU for
doing your part. If not, for whatever reason, please consider
it. For us all.

See you the next Zoom Board Meeting, Wednesday,
September 1st.

The next Board meeting will be

7PM via Zoom call.

http://www.FiestaGardensHoa.com
www.FiestaGardensHoa.com
mailto:editor@fiestagardenshoa.com
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The pool hours have now changed.

Monday thru Friday 4:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Saturday & Sunday 12:00 p.m. to 8:00
p.m.

Lap Swim Saturday & Sunday 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

These hours will remain until Sunday, October 10th.

The pool will be open Labor Day, Monday, September 6th
12:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

A SUMMER TO REMEMBER. There is something for
everyone at FoodieLand.

FoodieLand is the perfect outdoor food event for everyone.
A must-attend for foodies, this exclusive festival in the heart
of San Mateo is inspired by the Night Markets of Asia. Bring
your friends together for late-night sounds, tastes, and
scents where you can experience a street festival this
summer in the Bay Area. Enjoy authentic multicultural street
foods, and many enticing beverages and desserts to please
your palette. Don’t miss our bar for your favorite alcoholic
beverages. Stop by to participate in a variety of carnival
games, and take in live musical performances by some of
your favorite artists and DJs. Shop small and discover
talented local artisans from dozens of local booths
including jewelry, clothing, artistic paintings, candles, home
decor, and more.

Immerse yourself in San Francisco Bay Area’s finest
FoodieLand Night Market to eat, drink, shop, and play.
Featuring over 150 vendors, you’ll experience a variety of
amazing foods and drinks, arts, crafts, games, and live
entertainment in one great location. FoodieLand is
undoubtedly the city’s hottest summer playground. Make it
a dream date, a summer night out with friends, or a class
reunion to remember. Tell your friends, and save the dates
for FoodieLand events for a summer to remember.

Friday - 3 PM to 10 PM
Saturday - 11 AM to 10 PM
Sunday - 11 AM to 10 PM

Pre-sale tickets: $7 per person
Tickets after Sat, Sept 4: $10 per person
Children under 5 are admitted for free.
San Mateo Event Center

https://www.cityofsanmateo.org/3971/Agendas-Minutes-Public-Meeting-Portal
https://www.cityofsanmateo.org/3971/Agendas-Minutes-Public-Meeting-Portal
mailto:kcoggins@cityofsanmateo.org
mailto:parksandrecreation@cityofsanmateo.org 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/foodieland-night-market-san-mateo-september-10-12-tickets-157550781629?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
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7 p.m., Zoom call

Deadline to get articles and ads to Bee Editor.

City Meetings will be held online via Zoom calls. For more
information on these calls, please visit

Where: Remote via Zoom call
When:  7:00 PM - 9:00 PM

Where: Remote via Zoom call
When: 7:00 PM  - 11:00 PM

Join us every Friday in September! Meet up with friends and
neighbors in your favorite park for FREE Friday night movies
under the stars!
Food & drink sales will begin at 6:00pm
Movies start at dusk (approximately 7:30pm).
Bring a blanket, chair, and jacket - then sit back and enjoy the
show!

Cost: FREE!

Questions? Please email kcoggins@cityofsanmateo.org or call
(650) 522-7432.

https://www.cityofsanmateo.org/3971/Agendas-Minutes-Public-Meeting-Portal
https://www.cityofsanmateo.org/3971/Agendas-Minutes-Public-Meeting-Portal
mailto:kcoggins@cityofsanmateo.org
mailto:parksandrecreation@cityofsanmateo.org 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/foodieland-night-market-san-mateo-september-10-12-tickets-157550781629?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
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APPROVED

The FGHA Board Meeting via Zoom was called to order by Steve Strauss, President, at 7:03PM.  Board Members in attendance
were: Steve Strauss - President, Christina Saenz - Social Director, Steve Stanovcak – Pool Operations, Naresh Nayak – Vice
President, and Steve Muller -- Pool Maintenance.

On a motion duly made and seconded and approved by all Board Members, the minutes of the June 2nd meeting
were approved.

$80,000 in our operating account.
We paid out $32,000 in the month of June.
We have a little over $1.5 million in the Cabana Funds/Reserve Account.
$1,000 was collected in dues for the month of June.  $188,000 have been collected in total.
$5,000 more was collected in special assessments for the month of June.  So far 429 Members have paid the special as-
sessment.  There are 43 making monthly payments and 17 are in collections.

Music in the park started on July 4th.  Will continue through the summer.  You can get more information on the San Mateo
City homepage.
Educate yourselves on Senate Bills 10, 477 and 478.  Sen. Scott Weiner would like to up-zone, up to 10 units in certain ar-
eas near transit, eliminate certain restrictions and ease lot size rules.  Sen. Josh Becker does not support, he feels it’s too
many units and also it would allow a provision to override voter initiatives with a simple majority of the council vote.

There will be an ice cream social in August.It will be the 14th or the 21st.  We will have music, ice cream and refreshments.
People are welcome to bring picnic lunches.
David Martin will be organizing our neighborhood garage sale.  The date will be September 11th.

The diseased elm tree will be cut down in the park.  Everything else is good.

We are seeing challenges with the pool chemicals.  They are getting very hard to get.  May get worse going forward.
We are open for swim lessons.
Steve Strauss acknowledged that certain chemicals for the pool are getting very hard to get and we may need to figure out
alternatives in the future.

Some of the chemical sensors in the pool are not working and it's hard to get the parts needed to fix them.  Steve M. is hav-
ing to go to the pool 3 times a day to check the chemicals.

Nothing to report.

Please don’t leave garbage and unsightly things in front of your home.  If at all possible, put what you can away.

None

Good news, we have our preliminary approval for our permit.  We will be sending out a letter to all residents within 500 ft of the
cabana.  We will also post a letter of intent at the pool.  We should have the permit in August.

This will be discussed in Executive Session after the meeting.

Proceedings with JD builders is over.  We received our money back and then some.  The money will go back to our construction
account.  We have received 10% of the settlement thus far.
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The FGHA Board Meeting via Zoom was called to order by Steve Strauss, President, at 7:06 PM.  Board Members in attendance
were: Steve Strauss - President, Steve Stanovcak – Pool Operations, and Roland Bardony – Parks Director.

The July 7th minutes could not be approved, no quorum.

$73,000 in our operating account.
We paid out $30,000 in the month of July.  16,000 of it was for lifeguard expenses.
We have a little over $1.525 million in the Cabana Funds/Reserve Account.
$3,000 was collected in dues for the month of July.  $190,800 have been collected in total.
 So far 430 Members have paid the special assessment in full.  There are 43 making monthly payments and 16 are in collec-
tions.

Reminder, there will be an ice cream social on August 21st.

The diseased elm tree has been removed and the stump will be gone in a few days.
The sandbox has been refilled.
The clovers in the lawn will be sprayed.  The spray will be safe for people and animals.

Swimming lessons are over.
Chlorine is all okay.  We were able to use something other than liquid chlorine.
The umbrellas have been secured.

Nothing to report

None

Planning is approved and we are waiting to receive our building permit.  We will hear by 8/11, fingers crossed we have it in hand by
the end of August.

None

The next Meeting will be held on Zoom, Wednesday September 1st at 7pm. Meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm.

None

The next Meeting will be held on Zoom, Wednesday August 4th at 7pm. Meeting was adjourned at 7:39pm.
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